
THE NOVEMBER MEETING AT LOS ANGELES 
The five hundred sixty-second meeting of the American Mathe­

matical Society was held at the University of Southern California in 
Los Angeles, California on November 21, 1959. There were 117 
registrants at this meeting, including 109 members of the Society. 

By invitation of the Committee to Select Hour Speakers for Far 
Western Sectional Meetings, Professor John Todd of the California 
Institute of Technology addressed the Society on Conformai mapping 
and computers. He was introduced by Professor C. B. Tompkins. 

There were two sessions for contributed papers, presided over by 
Professors Edwin Hewitt and Morgan Ward. 

R. S. PIERCE, 
Associate Secretary 
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